
 

You are invited…….. 
 
 

Winter Concert  
 

Featuring the Bardmoor Bulldog Chorus 
Tuesday, December 19th at 6:30pm 

In the Bulldog Cafeteria. 
 

 

Students should meet in the music room at 6:15pm 
 

Dress Code:  Holiday Colors, optional Santa Hats, 

“Dress up for a great performance” 
 

 
 

  

Due to limited space 2 tickets are available for each 
student at the door 

 
Mr. Bygrave 

bygraveb@pcsb.org 


